“I attended the American Society for Investigative Pathology conference at Experimental Biology, in
Boston, to discuss our research on the role of ATP6vicl, a subunit of the vacuolar proton pump, in
mTORC1 signaling that is critical for tumor growth and bone metastasis. The conference was a large one
and | got great and well needed practice presenting my work, which was well received and got great
opportunities to meet researchers from a variety of institutions and fields of research, including those
working in cancer and pathology research and those outside of the field. The combination of a smaller
group (ASIP) within a larger meeting (Experimental Biology) allowed me, as a student, to get the
exposure to outside resources that | needed, while still having the smaller conference feel that helped
me to share my work and network with other researchers.”
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